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To:  Student Achievement:  December 5, 2019 
 
From: Garry Tanuan, Trustee Ward 8 
 
Subject: Consideration of Motion – St. Michael the Archangel Prayer 
and Faith 

 

 

MOVED BY: Garry Tanuan, Toronto Catholic District School Board  

 

WHEREAS: St. Michael the Archangel is the Archdiocese of Toronto’s 
Diocesan Patron Saint; and 

 

WHEREAS: The Archdiocese of Toronto has urged all parishes to pray the 
St. Michael the Archangel Prayer after each Mass and the faithful to pray 
this individually. 

 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT: The Toronto Catholic District School Board 

recite and pray the St. Michael the Archangel Prayer before any meeting at 

the Board. 


